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I have lived in many different states. In some of them it was difficult for me to vote 

because I commuted to another city for work, leaving before the polls opened and 

returning home after they closed. Vote by mail is the best option to assure everyone 

is able to vote. Sitting at your kitchen table and researching candidates and issues is 

the only sensible way for voters to effectively register their wishes. The people of 

Oregon voted for this method of registering our opinions. Do not take it away from us. 

 

I strongly oppose this SB 210. It is nothing more than an attempt to disenfrancise the 

voters of Oregon! 

 

Nancy Cook 

Redmond, Oregon 


